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What Is Birthright? 

We are a non-profit, non-political, non-

denominational, service organization that offers 

pregnant women and girls the non-judgmental 

emotional and practical support they need to 

make responsible and educated decisions 

about their future and that of their unborn child. 

What Do We Offer? 

FREE & CONFIDENTIAL: 

Friendship & Support 

Reliable Pregnancy Tests 

Maternity Clothes 

Baby Clothes 

Information 

Referrals 
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The Quincy University 

Studentôs For Life held 

a donation drive in 

2014 collecting items 

for Birthright Clients 

and presented the 

donation of cash and 

goods to Director Patty 

Adam at Birthright in 

Quincy 

Birthright in Quincy is preparing for a bit of a leadership changeðsort of. Joe 

Bordewick, Assistant Director for the past 5 years, is transitioning into the role 

of Director for the 2015 year. And donôt worry, Patty Adam isnôt going 

anywhere. She will continue to be heavily involved as President of Birthright 

of Quincy, but looks forward to relinquishing some of her current duties to 

make more time available to do what she really lovesðdirectly help and 

support clients in need.  

Patty will officially pass the torch to Joe during our 1st Annual Volunteer 

Appreciation and Installation Reception, to be held Sunday, December 14th at 

2pm at the K of Côs Main Lower Level Hall. For more details about the 

reception, please contact Patty or Joe at birthrightquincyil@att.net. 
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TESTIMONIAL . . .  
 Here I am again, texting my friend at Birthrighté How can this be? Iôm 

Pregnant AGAIN! My birth control failed?? Want to be positiveé my 

little girl just a year & a half ago was adopted by a wonderful coupleé I 

want to keep my baby this time! Scared & excitedéBabyôs daddy wants 

nothing to do with me or his baby ---Birthright volunteer is there, Iôll be 

ok. Dear God, he has another girl pregnant! Iôm so angry!!Canôt have 

this baby & Birthright wonôt help me get an abortion, why not? Itôs the 

best thing for me---everyone wants me to abort, making rude comments 

to me &talking down to me. I feel so helpless & hopelesséIôll be 13 

weeks soon---Birthright volunteer says she will take me to my first ultra-

sound appointment. I want the babyôs father to pay child supportéhe 

already has four other kids on a minimum wage job. I really should go 

through with my abortion! I canôt handle the anxiety & the anger!!Why 

canôt Birthright help me abort?? Iôll find a way! Even though I 

appreciate & respect my friend at Birthright, I will not have this baby!!  

 For the past two weeks, I have done everything in my power to get an 

abortion but I finally give up & realize God is way more powerful than 

me & there is a plan& a purpose for my baby.  

  Thank God my friend at Birthright is understanding & patientéan 

angel that I will always appreciate. I have decided to let God guide my 

decision if I should raise my baby or offer for adoption, either way, I 

know my Birthright friend will be there all the way & beyond. 

  

Janet 
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Helping expecting Mothers & their Babies in Quincy since 1973 

 
 

ñIt is the right of every pregnant woman to give birth . . . 

and the right of every child to be born.ò 
 

 

Katie Price 

Quincy Volunteer 

Katie believes that Life is a 

precious gift worth fighting for - 

from the newly conceived to the 

very old. She says she feels blessed 

to be able to use her time and 

talents to help Birthright in Quincy 

in offering alternatives to abortion, 

and only wishes she could do 

more. 

As it is, Katie puts in countless 

hours helping prepare the silent 

auction for our biggest fundraiser 

of the yearðTrivia Night. 

Birthright is grateful to have 

wonderful volunteers like Katie in 

Quincy. 

 
 

 

The 2014 KC BBQ was a success 

again for Birthright in Quincy 

thanks to the generosity of the K 

of C Council 583, our fabulous 

community of Bakers, our 

wonderful volunteers, and all of 

you who supported our booth 
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Letter from the Director . . . 
 
 

As 2014 comes to a close, I am reflecting not only on this past year with 

all its blessings but reminiscing on the past 34 years of being a volunteer @ 

Birthright. A lot has changed but through it all, my passion to directly help the 

clients who need us has continued to grow even stronger & I love Birthright more 

& more, & the privilege of seeing God renew & redeem the lives of not only the 

women & girls and their babies, but also the dads, grandpas & entire families!  

With the support of so many people & businesses we are able to really make a 

difference & offer real choices & solutions.  We offer our clients the tools & 

support to make life-altering changes to escape poverty & many times abuse. As 

they learn to trust Birthright they become empowered to become better moms & 

workers and grow in confidence that they will have a great future for themselves 

& their kids--- Itôs never easy but having someone who will really listen & offer 

life-giving suggestions is the key to new life. 

I am haunted by the statistics that have come out of Adams County for 

2012 that over 50 babies were aborted that year alone! So many of those women 

suffer deep grief & regret over a choice they can never reverse. So many suffer in 

silence because others tell them itôs no big deal. We must continue with every 

effort & diligence to be a real help to those who are suffering from a past abortion 

& for those who are troubled by their pregnancy. Your prayers are vital for them 

to accept the Grace to trust in Gods will. Thank you again for trusting me to serve 

as Director these past 7 years-your love & support has been an encouragement & 

strength- & thank you for extending that support to our new director, my son, Joe 

Bordewick.            May the Prince of Peace Bless you & your family always, 

           Patty Adam, Director, Birthright of Quincy 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank Youõs 
A special thank you as always to the 

Quincy Knights of Columbus Council 

#583 for their continued support! 
  

Thanks to the QU Students for Life for 

your special donation of cash and baby 

items! 
 

Thanks to Hansen Spear in Quincy for 

donating funds & raising awareness for 

Birthright of Quincy!  
 

Thank you to all of our Church Bakers 

for supplying our KC BBQ Booth with 

the best homemade baked goods money 

can buy! 
 

Thank you to all the Restaurants who 

gave towards our dining package and to 

our wonderful quilt makers! 
 

Thank you to Quincy University, 

Chairman David Adam, and all of the 

Donors, Players, and Volunteers that 

made the 5th Annual Birthright Trivia 

Night & Silent Auction our best 

fundraiser ever! 
 

Thank you to our Birthright  Volunteers 

for being what our clients need when 

they need it every day of the year! 

 

 

Client Statistics ï 3rd Quarter 2014 

 47 Clients Served 
 

 

ñYOUR TALENT IS GODôS GIFT TO YOU. WHAT YOU DO WITH IT DEFINES YOUò 
 

 

Team VOTE FOR CHUCK 
took the crown at the 5th 
Annual Birthright Trivia 

Night & Silent Auction held 
Nov. 1st at Quincy 

University. 
Team Suck It Trebek took 
second, and a great night of 
fun for charity was had by 
all. Players also took home 
175 Silent Auction items, 
which helped make this 
yearôs event Birthright of 
Quincyôs biggest fundraiser 

ever. 
Mark your calendars now 
for the 6th Annual Event, 

Nov. 7th 2015 

 

Volunteer Appreciation & 

Installation  Reception 
Quincy K of C Main Lower Level Hall 

Sunday, December 14th, 2014 

2:00pm - 3:30pm 
 

Quarterly Volunteer 

Meeting 
Saturday, March 28th, 2015 

11:30am ï 1pm - Birthright Office 
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Upcoming Events 
 

 



 
      

 

  

We are asking for the support of your donationðwhether it be financial assistance or the gift of new maternity or baby 

clothes. Your support is vital to our mission, as we are staffed entirely by volunteers and funded solely by donations 

from the community. If you would like more information please contact us . . . but PLEASE help us help our 

community, and thank you for making a difference! 

 

MAKE A REAL 

DIFFERENCE 
 

 

 

Birthright could not do what we do without the support we receive 

from our community. We are in this together! This is our 

communityðour daughters, sisters, neighbors, and friends. 

Unfortunately, many of these young women feel like they have no one 

who will be there for them. Thatôs where we come in . . . and we are 

looking for more compassionate and non-judgmental volunteers who 

share our commitment to the unborn and their mothers to serve our 

area. Your help in any of these ways would be appreciated. 

EMAIL BIRTHRIGHTQUINCYIL@ATT.NET OR CALL 

JOE BORDEWICK AT 217-617-8937 TO GET STARTED HELPING OTHERS TODAY. 
 
 

Something to think about é What are your talents? 
When are you available? What are you waiting for? 

Please mail your tax-deductable financial contribution to  BIRTHRIGHT  

        P. O. BOX 407 

Quincy, IL 62306 

 

As a non-profit charitable organization, Birthright will issue  a receipt for tax purposes as requested. 

 

Donation made by/in the name of _____________________________________________________ 

 

Would you like Birthright to send you a receipt for tax purposes?  YES________  NO_________ 

 

If so, where would you like it sent?    NAME: ___________________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

THANK YOU FOR MAKING A DIFFERENCE!  

 

 

 
 

 

Friendship Counseling 
 

Client Support 
 

Office Help 

Fundraising 

Public Relations 

Volunteer Recruitment 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please call to make 

arrangements to 

donate new 

maternity or baby 

clothes 

 

Birthright Office  

217-224-1277 

 

Joe Bordewick 

Director 

217-617-8937 
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